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Senator Scullion asked: 
 
Of the total number that you have, does that include administration and the civil engineering? 
Does it include the entire workforce? 
 
Answer: 
 
As at 18 April 2011, 32 per cent or 295 SIHIP employees are Indigenous.  These are onsite 
employees only and do not include head office or administrative staff. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


